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Good Morning Mr Brown, Thanks to Chuck Stranahans article in the Bitterroot Star, I came to the realization that

today, 6/20/22 is the dealine date to comment on this much needed project.

 

Im a outdoorsman since the early 1950's and we all have seen our mismanaged forests, literally dieing on the

vine..add in climate change, damaging insects and were all in trouble.

 

My vote is Yes on this fuel reduction project, in the Bitterroot Front from Connor to

 

To Florence..

 

Sincerely Gary Hren..Stevi Mt.


